From: Lorraine Sherman

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB1530
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 11:11:27 AM

Please vote No on HB 1530. This is a measure that should be put before the voters. We need
to be able to have our say on whether we want this or not. And please drop the emergency
clause. There is no emergency other than one party wanting to rush through legislation the
general populice opposes.

Oregon could make way more money selling carbon credits to other states (think Calif!).
Sometjing to think about!

Sincerely,
Lorraine Sherman
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